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SGS ENDS SHARE BUYBACK PROGRAM
December 20, 2019

SGS SA announces the end of its share buyback program.

The buyback program started on February 4, 2019 and ended on December 19, 2019. SGS
SA did not repurchase shares during the share buyback period, neither on the ordinary
trading line nor on the second trading line on SIX Swiss Exchange.

For further information, please contact:

Investors: Toby Reeks
Investor Relations
t: +41 79 641 83 02 (tel: +41796418302)

Media: Daniel Rufenacht
Corporate Communications and Sustainability
t: +41 78 656 94 59 (tel: +41786569459)
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About SGS

SGS is the world's leading inspection, verification, testing and certification company. SGS is
recognized as the global benchmark for quality and integrity. With more than 94,000
employees, SGS operates a network of over 2,600 offices and laboratories around the
world.
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